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BETTER SUPPORTS,
SAFER SCHOOLS

Ending violence against school support workers in BC

Schools should be a safe, inclusive place for students
and workers. But far too often, this is not the case.

We have all experienced, witnessed, or had a cowofrker
affected by a violent incident in our schools.

We are stretched across too many students to be able to
keep ourselves, our coworkers, and our students safe.

We deserve to be safe at work.

We need to send a message to the next Minister of Education.
We know that there are solutions that would make schools
safer, and we need them to work with us to end violence in
our workplaces — our public schools!

SCAN THEQR CODE &
ADD YOUR NAME TO OUR
MESSAGE TO THE NEXT
MINISTER OF EDUCATION

The only way we get the
kind of change we need is if
EVERYONE takes this first step.
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